
EMPLOYER STATUS DETERMINATION
ANN ARBOR RAILROAD COMPANY

This is the decision of the Railroad Retirement Board regarding
the status of the Ann Arbor Railroad Company as an employer under
the Railroad Retirement and Railroad Unemployment Insurance Acts.

The Ann Arbor Railroad Company was held to be an employer under
the Acts effective September 21, 1895.  It ceased operations
March 31, 1976.  Ann Arbor became bankrupt in the mid-1970's and
the estate was closed on April 4, 1984.  It appears that the
employees of Ann Arbor became employees of Conrail as of March
31, 1976.  Ann Arbor has had no employees since March 31, 1976.

Accordingly, the Board holds that the Ann Arbor Railroad Company
ceased to be an employer under the Railroad Retirement and
Railroad Unemployment Insurance Acts effective close of business
April 4, 1984.
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